
SUDBURY HISTORICAL COMMISSION 
TUESDAY, 27 AUGUST 2013 
  
Those Present: Barbara Bahlkow, Fred Bautze, Diana Cebra, Jim Hill, Lyn MacLean 
Absent: Bill Johnson, Liz Radoski 
  
The meeting opened at 7:15 PM and the minutes of July were accepted as typed. The following rentals 
were approved:  
     October 1st, New Comers, Barbara to cover 
     December 9th, Town Party, Lyn & Barbara to cover 
     December 9th, Rebecca Circle, Lyn to cover 
     June 2014, Thursday Garden Club, Diana to cover 
  
Holiday Open House:  Liz held a meeting this month and all 11 rooms have been assigned to decorators 
The theme is: Joyous Holidays 
  
Minuteman Fair at the Wayside Inn. 
All members to be present to help set up the tents and tables at 8 AM on Sat. 28 Sept. 
Friday will be the day to place the items for sale in boxes ready for delivery.  
  
A vote was taken to move forward on the 375 concept.  Cup plates were discussed along with sun 
catchers.  We are awaiting the design of the logo from the 375th committee. 
  
Funding:  Duck Soup has been selling mugs and magnets.  The Wayside Inn has been selling many of the 
painted ornaments. Barbara has received our order for the Holidays. 
  
Hope Sudbury:  The vote was taken to offer the book "My Dear Girl", the mug of Florence, 
a Hosmer House ornament, and a cup plate of Florence for them to action on 2 November. 
  
CPC Projects:  Jim is meeting with Elaine as soon as she returns from vacation on the Fire Suppression 
System. Jim has asked Bud to submit a formal quote for the new gate at the animal pound.  Liz and Lyn 
will stain the timbers chestnut and Diana and Fred will help if it is on a Saturday.  Jim is meeting next 
week with the carpenter to set up a date to replace the back hall door. 
  
Cemeteries:  Liz and Lyn walked through the North and Wadsworth Cemeteries making a record of all 
grave and foot stones that need repair.  Lyn presented them to Bill Place to let him know this project will 
be starting as soon as the stones are matched to the mapping. 
Funding has been awarded for this project from CPC.  We have yet to do the other three cemeteries.  
Lyn has received the seven signs which will be placed at each cemetery as soon as the granite posts are 
drilled.  Lyn will meet with Scott Taylor for placement. 
  
Boy Scout Projects:  The Wadsworth gazebo has been painted and the hardware to secure the benches 
has been purchased.  The three benches will be installed soon.  The memorial stone on Powder Mill 
Road intersection has had some landscaping work completed this last weekend and the troop will be 
working there over the next few weekends installing a fence. 
  
Diana, Jim, Liz and Lyn will be attending the Mass Preservation Conference taking place in Lexington on 
the 18th of October. 



  
Diana has worked hard on the gardens behind the Hosmer House and is going to purchase markers to 
designate location of plantings.  Bill will be informed that old boards for the shed can be purchased at 
Anderson & McQuade in Cambridge, Mass. 
  
The meeting adjourned at 8:30 PM 
  
Repectfully Submitted, 
Lyn MacLean, Chairman 


